
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 
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Dear Trinity families, 

Although Sports Day at Manor House Gardens was a wash out, the day at school certainly wasn’t! Every class had 

lots of sporty activities during the day with Mr. Alex and we even had a whole school picnic in the lunch hall 

instead of a normal lunch. A big thank you to everyone for being so understanding about the cancellation, 

especially if time was booked off work or extended family were invited along for the day. It has only served to 

confirm the lovely community feel we have here at Trinity Primary.  

 

On Thursday and Friday next week, Miss Stevenson and Mrs. Fielder have lots of fun Science planned for the 

school. In classes children will be participating in all sorts of marvelous investigations and after school on 

Thursday we have The Trinity Science Fair. There is still time for your child to enter their experiment into the 

competition, please see Miss Stevenson for more details. Please come along if you can; the Science stands will be 

set up from 3pm and the winner will be announced at 3:45pm. 

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 1st July 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Thur 7th July 3pm—4pm—Science 

Fair and Year Two trip to Wide 

Horizons 

Tue 12th July—Year Ones trip to 

Southend on Sea 

Wed 20th July—Last day 1:15pm 

pick up  

Bed Time Story Day: 

A lovely day was had by all on our Bedtime Story Day last Friday. The school looked even more colourful than nor-
mal with all of the children in their pyjamas. Everyone enjoyed listening to children’s favourite bedtime stories. A 
big thank you to everyone who contributed to the day. Lots of money was raised for our whole school library by 
the book sale after school and from those who voted for Mrs. Fielder to dye her hair. It is now a lovely shade of 
turquoise thanks to your votes! A big thank you too to Miss Adams, who organised the day.  

The PAFT Summer Fair: 

It was fantastic seeing so many of you at the Summer Fair on Saturday. There was a really nice 

feel to the whole day. The children’s singing with Mrs Bibi-Thompson was just one of the many 

highlights of the day. A big thank you if you came along and helped set up; man a stall; or 

simply supported the school and ate one of the delicious burgers on sale. Special thanks to the 

PAFT, who organised the whole day. We look forward to next year already! 


